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Newburgh Nursery & All 

Round Care News 
Nursery 

Door open at 12.45 on Tuesday for children 

to be collected for the summer holidays. 

 

Don’t forget to complete summer diaries to share with 

friends in September. 

 

Good luck to our Pre-School children star$ng school in  

September. 

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Friendship 
 

 

The Whole School for the amazing display of art 

work at our art exhibi@on. 

Great North Run 

Our very own Kath Brady (Max’s Mum) is running the 

Great North Run in September to raise money for a 

sensory room for her son Harry.  To find out more or 

donate please visit 

h0ps://www.gofundme.com/f/harry-sensory-room?

utm_source=customer&utm_medium=copy_link&utm_camp

aign=p_cp+share-sheet  

Art Exhibi@on 

Congratula$ons to all our children for an absolutely stunning 

Art Exhibi$on.  The standard of art work was exemplary 

 

 

 

 

 

Newburgh Fair Ice Creams 

To thank the school for the use of the field for New-

burgh Fair the Newburgh Fair Commi0ee would like to 

buy all children an ice cream before the end of term.  

An ice cream van will be visi$ng school to provide the 

children with this.  All allergies will be catered for.  

Please speak to Chrissy if you do not want your child to 

have an ice cream. 

Parent Pay 

Please ensure all debts are se0led before we return in 

September.  Children owing money for a<erschool or 

breakfast club will not be allocated places and children 

in debt with dinner money will not be provided with a 

meal. 

Leaver’s Assembly 

This is on Tuesday 23rd July at 9.05am in the hall.  Bring 

your $ssues! 

Signed                



PTA 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you so much to the PTA for the funding to create our Willow Dome which was used to great effect for the worship 

to open our Art Exhibi$on.  Thank you also for the tremendous Art Installa$ons that will form the back drop of our school 

hall.  I’m so proud that all of our children from Nursery to Year 6 took part in the crea$on of this work which will form a 

permanent part of our school hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Fowler & Cathie Williams 

 


